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Diary Dates  

1st July 
Gallop  

(Village Fete) 

3rd July 

(4th July) 

Sports Day 

(Reserve day) 

5th-7th July 

Grafham Water 

Residential trip

- Y4 only 

14th July 

Step Up Day 

(children move 

to Sept classes 

for the day) 

12th July 

Summer 

Production 2pm 

& 6pm 

14th July 
Reception class 

Assembly 

18th July 
Year 4 Leavers 

Assembly 

20th July 
Activities day 

(water fight) 

Acorns have had another very busy week and 
they have worked exceptionally hard. We 
have been practising lots for sports day and 
the 
children 
have been 
working 
on their 
running 
skills, 
jumping 
for the 
sack race 
and balancing bean bags on their heads as 
they run. They had so much fun and loved 
racing against each other.  

In Maths, 
Acorns have 
been working 
hard on 
understanding 
Odd and Even 
numbers. They 
began by 
using objects 

in a 10 frame. They could explain that if all of 
the objects had a partner then it is an even 
number and if one of the objects was left out 
then it must be an odd number. The children 
drew their own odd alien, using only odd 
numbers. 
They were 
brilliant! 
They all 
thought of 
a name for 
their alien 
and had 
lots of 
giggles 
while 
making 
them.  

A 
corn class are busy with their end of term projects. They are finding the time 

to prefect their skills for sports day and are excited about joining the older 

children to compete at the village recreational ground! 

This week the   

Special Awards go to: 

Acorn Class:  Jacob 

Willow Class:  Caleb & Elsie 

Oak Class:   Isobel 

 

In our topic   
sessions we 
have             
continued    
our                     
exploration 
of under 

the sea and this week we have focused 
on Jelly Fish. The children have started 
designing their own Jelly fish and began 
by painting their paper plate bodies. 
They took great care while doing this 
and we now have lots of    brilliant     
designs hanging in the classroom. The  
children have been 
superstars at 
lunchtime sports 
club and two of 
the Acorns           
received a          
certificate for their 
excellent listening 
skills and being a 
kind friend during 
the sessions.  

Finally, the    children  enjoyed watching   
Peggy do tricks in the sunshine and she 
sat beautifully while they read to her.  
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Menu will be: Week 3 

New Date 
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